

SAUSD TIPS NEWSLETTER

WHERE TEACHING TIPS ARE ALWAYS ON THE AGENDA

Teacher Induction & Professional Support

Winter 2016

New Year, New Opportunities

Preparing Next Generation Teachers

We began the school year with a new name: **Teacher Induction and Professional Support** (**TIPS**). You may know us by our former name, Beginning Teacher Support and Assessment (BTSA). Our program has embraced the blended learning model and completely transitioned to Canvas Learning Management System. This is a

major and exciting shift for us as we move into the next generation.



Santa Ana Field Trip

Thus far, one highlight is our annual Parent Panel. We embarked on a tour and scavenger hunt in Downtown Santa Ana, on foot and school bus. We partnered with local businesses, such as Crave and Café Calacas, to build relationships between our beginning teachers and local community. Our trip ended at Librería Martinez where SAUSD parents shared their views and expressed their deep gratitude for the service of our teachers. Our teachers communicated a strong appreciation for the event, which allowed them to gain the perspective of our parents.

"I hold myself up to the highest standards and make sure everyday I am in a classroom and everyday I am a teacher I will be the best person I can be for my students."

-Participating Teacher



Circulate. Walk around the room and engage with students' learning.

Hot News

Beginning 2016/2017, SAUSD will offer TIPS Induction to Education Specialist teachers. We look forward to this opportunity!



SAVE THE DATES

January 20: Mod B Due & PLC Meeting

January 21: Yr 1 PT Meeting

January 27: Integrated Education

January 28: Year 2 PT Meeting

